
 

 

        

Camino Nuevo Charter Academy 
Contract Extension 

April 1, 2023 
 
Camino Nuevo Charter Academy 
Attention: Carla Rivera / Jesus Rivas 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
It has been our pleasure to work closely with you and your terrific staff. We have made every effort to make 
improvements to the campuses through maintenance while trying to keep the budget intact. With your 
direction and our teamwork, we have made great strides in the over-all aesthetics of the projects. We also 
realize there is much still to accomplish.  
It is our hope to continue the good work and enjoy the unique challenges each campus poses. With that in 
mind, we would like to offer the following 3 month extension of land care services: 
 
Extend current contract for April, May and June 2023. 
Pricing structure to remain the same.  
 
 
We enjoy the work at the schools and hope to continue as part of your team.  
 
Thank you so much for your time and we look forward to future works,  
 
Kindest Regards, 
 

James Habeger 
James Habeger 
President and CEO 
Pacific Vista Landscape Services Inc.          
 
Approval Signature: _____________________________________. 
                                                       Adriana Abich, CEO 
 
Date of approval: __________________________. 
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